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This month I would like to highlight a teacher that is 
going above and beyond.  Beth Beaudoin is the math 
interventionist for West Stafford and Stafford 
Elementary.  Each month, she works to send home 
family math games to all of our kindergarten 
students.  Students get all they need to play with 
their families and they really love the games!  Thank 
you Beth!  

Model of the Month:  
Double Number Line

A special number line offers students a way to 
visualize fractional increments on this familiar 
yet powerful model. Just as the open number 
line allows students to visualize the relationships 
among multipliers, the special number line for 
fractions invites them to explore the 
relationships among different fractions. As they 
divide the number line into fractional increments, 
they find out where the positions of various 
fractions “line up.”

.

May Number Corner Previews

Each 30-minute video features an 
overview of the concepts and ideas 
for the month, a preview of each 
workout, and practical tips for 
organization and effective facilitation 
for Grades K–5.

The Sky is Not the Limit!

Erin and I want to send teachers a huge thank 
you for all your support for the recent 

Literacy and Numeracy Night.  Families really 
seemed to have a great time!  Your activities 

received great reviews!

Next year, we will form a committee to help us 
think of the theme and plan for the event.  It 
takes a village, and we are so lucky to have all 

of your support!

https://bridges.mathlearningcenter.org/implementation/blog/may-number-corner-preview-videos-are-now-available

